
Langstaff S.S
Announcements

for
Monday, December 10



Today is the last day to submit your video auditions for 
our holiday concert on December 21st. Please send your 
submission to 074385006@gapps.yrdsb.ca. And include 
your name and student number as well as any tech 
support or equipment you may need for your show. 
Don’t delay!



Are you a new student to Langstaff this year?  If 
so, you have the opportunity to come downtown on a 
fun field trip to the Christmas market.  Space is 
limited so sign up on cash online as soon as possible 
and pay the 5$ fee.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please let Ms. Starkman know.



With the holidays fast 
approaching it's time for a 
Holiday themed Spirit Day! 
This Wednesday come to 
school in your ugliest holiday 
sweater to show your spirit! 
Can’t wait to see your 
sweaters bears!



The Red Cross food drive 
will be continuing for one 
more week.  Last week only a 
few items were collected. 
Please give generously, the 
need for food banks is 
unfortunately still great.  
Earn  yourself a ice cream 
waffle breakfast.





This is a reminder to all students to please 
refrain from spraying and wearing perfumes, 
sprays and scents as there are many in the 
building who have allergies.


